
 

 

 

 

 

“To plant a garden is to believe in tomorrow." – Audrey Hepburn                                                            

 

How to Successfully Grow Bulbs in our North County Microclimate 

Many of us have planted fall bulbs.  We wait with baited breath to see if flowers will appear months 

later to brighten our spring gardens. It’s a joy when colorful flowers appear and a disappointment 

when nothing comes up. You wonder what went wrong.  Was the hole too deep, were the bulbs 

planted upside down or did a critter feast on the bulbs?   If this has happened to you, help is on the 

way! Our September speaker, Sharon Reeve, is a Master Gardener and lists among her many 

accomplishments owning a design business specializing in drought tolerant, native and wildlife 

gardens along with writing a gardening column. 

Sharon will discuss how to select and plant bulbs for vibrant colors and scents in your garden for 

years to come. 

Event Details: Wednesday September 10, Abravanel Hall, social time: 9:30 am and the 

meeting starts at 10 am. 

Join the Garden Club for just $10 per year -- sign up at any meeting.  Be sure to stop by the Share 

Table for gardening treasures.  We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 

On another topic, the Garden Club will be selling hot dogs at the Fall Festival on Saturday, 

September 27.  Stop by for a tasty snack. 
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